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DPS finish 13th in 2012 FIAP World Cup 

 

Dundalk Photographic Society have delivered an amazing result yet again, finishing 13th 

out of 147 clubs in the world and top in Ireland again. 

This is a fantastic feat yet again as it is extremely hard to keep up the momentum. 
We were only 3 marks off the top ten, so we have to be the most successful club in the 
world at this stage. 
 
This is down to the hard work and dedication by our senior team and I know you will join me 
in congratulating all of them on their brilliant achievement. 
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